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September 4, 2020 

I want to thank all of our customers for their business and support during 
these trying times.  I hope this finds you and your family well and 
healthy!  Although we are in trying times, we are seeing business improve 
and we hope you are too.   

Greenfield continues to operate with our normal schedule and employees. 
We are using ever changing and improving protocols to keep our 
employees safe and healthy at our facility.  Many office folks are working 
from home to reduce contact.  This is not the most productive route but 
we are taking every measure possible to ensure your satisfaction and 
service. 

Wishing you all the best! 

Ty Taylor 
President 
Greenfield Industries, Inc. 
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